
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter – 13th November 2020 
“Every Achievement Counts” 

  Achievements this week … 

Nandi      Working really hard in yoga and trying to balance 
Ellie-May Concentrating really hard and succeeding in her mark-making 
Ben  Crawling to the central mat in the classroom to join his peers in play 
Aiza  Walking down the stairs with only one supporting hand on the handrails 
Olivia  For settling so well into Neptune class 
Younes Concentrated and attended really well to be able to complete 4 TEACCH tasks with adult    
                           support 
Tristan  For attending and participating in the bucket session 
Tahlia  Spending 35 minutes in her standing frame whilst laughing! 

 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǎƛǘȅΦ  ²ŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ƳƻǊŜ ǎƘƻŜōƻȄŜǎ Ŏome in this week and now have 45 boxes filled; 
only another 5 to go to reach our target of sending 50 shoeboxes around the world to support children in vulnerable 

communities.  
 

Due to the national lockdown currently in place we are unable to drop the boxes off at the distribution point.  This 
will now be open at the beginning of December so we’ve got a few extra weeks to reach our target.   

   

 

 
  

Parent/teacher consultations 

After the success of the Summer Term’s parent/teacher telephone meetings, we will be holding our Autumn Term 

parents’ evening remotely again on Monday 23rd or Tuesday 24th November 3.45pm-6.00pm.  This time you will have the 

option of either having a telephone conversation with your child’s class teacher or a TEAMS video meeting.  The aim of the 

meeting is to discuss how your child has settled since returning to school and key priorities for your child for the rest of 

this term and into the Spring term.   

To book please go online to http://greenmead.parentseveningsystem.co.uk and log in using your (parents’) first and last 

name and your child’s date of birth.  Once logged in you will be directed to book a slot.  Once you’ve booked a slot you’ll 

then be able to leave the teacher a message where you can indicate if you like this to meeting to be via TEAMS or by 

telephone.   

Bookings will open to parents on Monday 16th November at 9:00am and will close again on Monday 23rd November at 
9:00am. 

If you have any problems when logging into the parents evening system please do give the office a call and they will be 
more than happy to help you. 

 

http://greenmead.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key diary dates for Autumn Term 
 
23&24.11.2020  Parent/teacher telephone    

Conferences 
10.12.2020  Hanukkah 
11.12.2020  Christmas Jumper day 
16.12.2020  Christmas Lunch 
17.12.2020  Father Christmas to visit school 
18.12.2020  Christmas production (tbc) 
18.12.2020 End of term (1pm finish for 

pupils) 
21.12.2020-1.01.2021  HOLIDAYS 
4.01.2021 INSET day for staff (no pupils in 

school) 
5.01.2021 Spring term 1 starts 

 

Staff Well-Being 

The team at Greenmead is amazing and we 

value every single one of them and the 

contributions they make to supporting the 

pupils, our families and each other is incredible.  

This is a difficult time for everyone but we 

wanted to particularly thank our staff for being 

enthusiastic and committed to supporting us to 

keep school open during this second lockdown 

whilst at the same time coping with their own 

feelings about the lockdown, concerns for their 

own families, concerns about using public 

transport and at times juggling home/work life 

responsibilities.  

To better support the team we held a Well-

Being twilight on Wednesday evening where 

staff had training on how to manage anxiety 

and build resilience during Covid-19 followed by 

a Q&A session facilitated by the team manager 

for clinical psychologists at St. George’s 

Hospital.  The teams then spent time together 

doing a well-being activity together; this varied 

from having a dance party, to meditation, 

colouring in, chatting over a cup of tea and 

chocolate biscuits, celebrating the team’s 

contributions towards pupil achievements, 

making a jar of positive affirmations for the 

team, designing positive affirmation tree 

posters, chocolate meditation and mindfulness. 

Thank again to our incredible Greenmead 

Team! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Parents’ WhatsApp Group 

A WhatsApp group has been created by Greenmead 

parents to celebrate achievements of any size, 

commensurate on tough days, share information on 

helpful resources or events and ask questions. The forum 

is created by parents for parents, with no input from 

Greenmead’s team.   If you would like to join the group, 

please forward your name and mobile number Toni at 

head@greenmead.wandsworth.sch.uk   

Communication Focus 

The power of visual supports to help pupils to 

understand and manage their day.  This is a bit like us 

adults having a calendar or a diary to manage our 

days and/or weeks and to make sense of the 

busyness around us so that we don’t get 

overwhelmed. 

 

 

mailto:head@greenmead.wandsworth.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

Festivals Artwork 

There is already evidence around the school that our curriculum theme ‘Festivals’ is bright, colourful, fun 

and messy!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 

Bonfire Night 

Halloween 

Greenmead celebrates Children in Need Day 
 

Mercury Class 

painted their own 

Pudsey Bear t-shirts 

Thank you for your donations; we raised £137 for 

Children in Need 

We enjoyed a virtual celebration assembly with friends at Ronald Ross 

which included a pyjama fashion show!  We also played Truth and Dare 

games together in our classes. 

 

Thank you Vicky for 

helping us to celebrate 

and raise money.  Thank 

you too for all the 

resources you’ve sent 

home for the pupils to 

enjoy. 


